Swampscott Senior Center

200 R ESSEX STREET SWAMPSCOTT, MASSACHUSETTS 01907 (781) 596-8866

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING Swampscott Senior Center Council on Aging

October 13, 2015

Present: Marilyn Cassidy, Chairperson; Marilyn Hurwitz, Senior Center Director; Susan Pierce, Asst. Senior Center Director; Sidney Novak. Judee Cyr, Mary Cobbett, Felice Litman, Ruth Irrabino, Kathy Kieser, Norma Freedman, Bill Hyde.

The October meeting was called to order at 8:30 a.m. The minutes of the September meeting were read and accepted.

OLD BUSINESS

The Center's open house on September 27 was well attended by the community. The Friends graciously supplied tablecloths and decorations for the occasion.

NEW BUSINESS

Veterans' Day Party on November 14 was discussed.

Marilyn Hurwitz discussed the possibility of meeting with Town and School officials in regard to snow removal and no school policies pertaining to the Center.

A crafts person will be holding a meeting at the Center in November.

A trip to the Boston Public Library is being planned for November 4.

A lecture on neuropathy will be held at the Center on October 28.

The next meeting will be held on November 13, 2015 at 8:30 a.m.

The meeting was adjourned at 9:30 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Felice Litman Acting Secretary